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This is 2024, 24 yrs. AFTER the millennium as human beings we know so much more about 
humanity, ethics & being held accountable for the decisions we make. 

This is not an emotional plea these are factual comments. 

A government's responsibility is to ensure their territory, city & country run smoothly. NOT 
by choosing abusive practices to profit, but by utilizing ethical standards in all decisions. 

Transporting LIVE ANIMALS is torturous to them, made to stand for hours, days, sometimes 
even months, standing in areas where the air will not flow through, where dung & urine is 
always present. Breathing in the stench of torture. 

If people want to eat Australian meat let them go to Australia. WHY would the NSW gov. or 
the Australian government condone shipping sheep or any other animal to another country 
to be slaughtered? 

Of course NSW farmers want to make more money. So they will ask for whatever to make 
more money. These farmers raise these animals, how can they turn a blind eye to shipping 
them off to slaughter? OMG! 

Humanity if it is to move forward MUST show compassion for living beings in agriculture. 
These animals are not tools, not objects & not commodities to be bought, sold & shipped for 
profit. 

I urge the NSW & Australian government to BAN all animal transport to slaughter. Keep 
Australian animals home, they give up their lives so you can eat them the least we can do is 
show compassion for them while they are alive. 


